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Dear Friends of Colbert County Schools,Dear Friends of Colbert County Schools,

  It is almost time for Summer! We have had a great year togetherIt is almost time for Summer! We have had a great year together
supporting our exceptional students.supporting our exceptional students.

This month is Mental Health Awareness month. If your student isThis month is Mental Health Awareness month. If your student is
struggling with Mental Health, please contact our Student Servicesstruggling with Mental Health, please contact our Student Services
Coordinator, Emily Counce at ecounce@colbert.k12.al.us.Coordinator, Emily Counce at ecounce@colbert.k12.al.us.

On April 28, third and forth grade students participated in Feed YourOn April 28, third and forth grade students participated in Feed Your
Future. This youth career day was a HUGE success and weFuture. This youth career day was a HUGE success and we
appreciate all of the families in attendance.appreciate all of the families in attendance.

Thank you for all you do to support your children and the ColbertThank you for all you do to support your children and the Colbert
County School System this school year. Our schools are strongerCounty School System this school year. Our schools are stronger
when parents are involved.when parents are involved.

Have a safe and FUN summer!Have a safe and FUN summer!

Yours in Education,Yours in Education,
Mrs.PayneMrs.Payne
Family and Community LiaisonFamily and Community Liaison
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